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EPA Selects Recipients of Nearly $12 Million in P2 Grants
Funded by the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law
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The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) announced on September 8, 2022, that it selected
39 recipients that will receive nearly $12 million in pollution prevention (P2) grants made possible by
President Joseph Biden’s Bipartisan Infrastructure Law’s $100 million program investment.

According to EPA, the grants will allow states and Tribes to provide businesses with technical
assistance to help them develop and adopt P2 practices to prevent or reduce pollution before it is
even created, while also reducing business and liability costs. Proposed projects include reducing
per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) contamination in food packaging and food waste
recycling streams, increasing awareness of green cleaning chemicals in businesses and schools, and
helping underserved communities implement P2 best practices to reduce waste and emissions from
industrial plants.

EPA notes that the P2 program advances President Biden's Justice40 Initiative, which aims to
deliver at least 40 percent of the benefits of certain government programs to underserved
communities. State and Tribal programs awarded grants will not be required to provide matching
funds, as is required by traditional P2 grants.

According to EPA, selected and awarded grantees will document and share P2 best practices they
identify and develop through these grants so that others can replicate the practices and outcomes.
Each selected grantee will address at least one of the National Emphasis Areas (NEA) established to
focus resources to achieve measurable results and to create opportunities to share information
among P2 grantees and businesses affiliated with similar NEAs. Each selected grantee will also
develop at least one case study during the grant period on P2 practices that are new or not widely
known or adopted, or where detailed information on P2 practices could benefit other businesses or
P2 technical assistance providers. The NEAs include food and beverage manufacturing and
processing; chemical manufacturing, processing, and formulation; automotive manufacturing and
maintenance; aerospace product and parts manufacturing and maintenance; metal manufacturing
and fabrication; and supporting P2 in Indian country and for Alaska Native Villages.
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